
Minutes of Meeting /df z,
April 10,2000

A public hearing on the Supplemental Environmental Irnpact Report (SEIR) was held on

Monday, April 10,2000, at l:45 p.m. The meeting was held in Lecture Hall 2, Califomia
State University, Channel Islands, One University Drive, Camarillo. Mr. Art Flores, the

delegated agent for the Site Authority, chaired the meeting.

Staff present were: Art Flores, Steve Svete, Tony Valenzuela, George Dutra

Mr. Flores explained the purpose ofthis public meeting, which was to review and hear

comments pertaining to the draft SEIR for the Califomia State University, Channel

Islands Revised Campus Master Plan, 15,000 FTES. The draft SEIR addresses issues and

notable changes from the original plan. The 45-day public review and comment period

opened March 23,2000, and closes May 8, 2000.

Mr. Flores opened the Public Comment Period. Mr. Henry Graumlich, Resource

MzLnager, Camrosa Water District, read and submitted a letter of comments and concems

pertaining to negotiations and urged that agreements pertaining to water and wastewater

services to the university site be finalized.

Mr. Fiores called for any other comments and, hearing none, closed the Public Comment

Period of the Califomia State University, Channel Islands Site Authority SEIR public

hearing.

The hearing was adjoumed at l:55 p.m.
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